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Uplands in the news!  
 
Schoolsô income has been impacted by the pandemic, especially during lockdown. Uplands, sadly, is 
no different. With no hall or other room rental and no additional fees from the families of children in 
the nursery who pay over their eligible hours, our predicted income (set in the budget before the 
lockdown was announced) will not be what we expected. At Uplands, we could have an income gap 
of around Ã15,000 to Ã20,000 by the end of March 2021.  
 
Mr Sherwood has been speaking with Bracknell Forest Council, local MPs and the Department for 
Education about this issue since May. Unfortunately, the funding to support schools does not 
currently cover loss of rental or other generated income, so we have nowhere to claim money to 
close this deficit.  
 
In addition, the pandemic also changed the landscape of technology, and laptops that we had 
gathered quotes for and budgeted to purchase were unable to be bought during lockdown and now 
are not available due to increased demand, so our new laptops for the pupils are, in some quotes, 
double what the previous quote was.  
 
Combined, these issues prompted Mr Sherwood to seek to find local businesses to link with and 
support schools with IT and other elements such as STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and 
Maths).  
 
Mr Sherwood spoke with Bracknell News, who kindly wrote an article on this subject, which parents/
carers and the community may wish to read and share. The link is here. 
 
BBC Berkshire saw the article this week and interviewed Mr Sherwood on BBC Berkshireôs morning 
show on Wednesday 14 October. You can listen to Mr Sherwoodôs interview and Cllr Dr Barnardôs 
comments afterwards, which were very complimentary towards Uplands. 
 
ITV Meridian then contacted Uplands in the afternoon of Wednesday 14 October after seeing the 
story. They felt it was a great idea and wanted to interview Mr Sherwood so, on Thursday 15 
October, a reporter and camera person arrived to film the school and interview Mr Sherwood and a 
few pupils. This aired on ITV Meridian on the evening of 15 October, and you can watch it here. 
 
Now is our local plea: Please share this newsletter far and wide with colleagues, friends and 
anyone you think could help. This could make a difference not just to the pupils in school, but 
to some pupils at home who desperately need technology to support their learning. We are 
willing to offer whatever we can to businesses who wish to support us, including branding or 
advertising, and hope to create positive links with businesses. Please email 
office@uplandsprimary.org if you can help. 

Headteacherôs Address 2020 
 
Please click here to view this yearôs Headteacherôs Address from Mr Sherwood. This video is a 
celebration of last academic yearôs successes and an outline of the expectations for the new year. 
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Harvest celebrations at Uplands 
 
This year, more than ever, the staff and children at Uplands have appreciated being able to see each 
other and have connections with friends, family and their school/community. We have also been very 
grateful for all that we have, especially after not having access to some things during lockdown.  
 
For harvest this year, we talked about gratitude and supporting others, as well as being thankful for 
what we have. To celebrate, we also held a socially distanced assembly outside on the playground, 
which was our first face-to-face assembly of the year (we have been conducting our other 
assemblies online). It was a special moment. Mr Sherwood led the assembly, and each class learnt a 
song which they sang to the other pupils from Nursery to Year 6. Year 6 sang óHarvest for the Worldô 
to end the assembly, which helped remind us to be appreciative of what we have. Unfortunately, we 
could not record the assembly as we have a number of pupils who do not have consent to be on film, 
and we did not want them to be left out. 
 
After the assembly, our Year 6 pupils visited the Sandhurst Day Centre and local residents to give 
them gift baskets which were made up of the kind donations from our families at Uplands and 
wrapped by Uplands staff. The recipients were overwhelmed and it was wonderful for us to get back 
out into the local community. Each gift basket also had harvest pictures, poems and messages from 
the pupils to cheer up the recipients. 
 
Thank you again to all the families for their donations, to Mrs Mockridge and the Year 6s for their 
time and effort in organising the deliveries and to Mrs Rogers, Mrs Everest, Mrs Jarvis, Mrs Carr and 
Mrs Grant for helping wrap, organise and deliver.  
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Harvest celebrations at Uplands cont. 
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